
HOLY ASCENSION ARMENIAN CHURCH 

CHOIR REPORT 

December 3l~ 1979 

The Choir members served and sang the Soorp Badarak every 

Sunday throughout the year. We are very fortunate this year 

to have Chuck Balian as our Choir Director and new Chairman. 

We had several meetings and. rehearsals as needed to learn 

special hYWns for various feast days. 

We had. one very suecessful function' during the year, and that 

was a dinner on Palm Sunday. Members of the various Church 

Organizations were honored that day. 

Our financial report is as follows: 

Our expenses for the year were $43 •. 02 
- -

As of 12/31/79 we had a balance in our bank book of $622.00. 

The sum of $300.00 will be withdrawn from this balance and 

presented to the Treasurer of the Parish Council, leaving us 

the sum of $322.00. 

Respectfully submitted, 

~~ 
Sonia Trapas~ 


